
Sponsorship Board Report  9-25-23 

Don Taylor, Martin Conner and Andy Burt met via phone to discuss the role of the 4th Day 
servant and ways to coordinate Sponsorship and 4th Day Servant activities. The possibility of 
moving the 4th Day Servant from the outside team to the inside team in order to facilitate the 
4th Day Servant making connections with the pilgrims was raised.


Arrangements were made for Josh Carr to deliver the sponsorship talk at the upcoming 
gathering at Mt. Pisgah.


Evelyn King agreed to assume the role as Sponsorship Chair when Don Taylor moves into the 
Assistant Lay Director position in December.


Respectfully Submitted,

Don Taylor, Sponsorship Chair



